
October 24, 1991

MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Governmental and Public Affairs

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary /S/

SUBJECT: SECY-91-311 - FINAL MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
WITH THE STATE OF MICHIGAN ON THE EMERGENCY
RESPONSE DATA SYSTEM

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the proposed Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) with the State of Michigan. The editorial change on the attachment
should be incorporated in the MOU.

Attachment:
As stated

cc: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
Commissioner Remick
OGC
OIG

___________________



SECY NOTE: THIS SRM AND SECY-91-311 WILL BE MADE PUBLICLY AVAILABLE 10
WORKING DAYS FROM THE DATE OF THIS SRM



IF INTERESTED IN VIEWING THE ATTACHMENT, REFER TO THE SRM


